
Dear Co-workers: 
 
Please review the important information below concerning the 2024 403(b) retirement 
plan contribution limits from the IRS.  If you are interested in changing your contribution, 
you may do so by completing the Salary Reduction 
Agreement  https://www.wilkes.edu/about-wilkes/offices-and-administration/human-
resources/_assets/salary-reduction-agreement.pdf    If you wish to increase your 
contributions into your Wilkes retirement plan(s), please send the completed form to the 
attention of Kathy Malcolm, Human Resources Manager, Employee Benefits 
at Katherine.Malcolm@wilkes.edu. 
If you do not wish to change your current retirement contribution at this time, 
there is no action required on your part.  Also, you may, at any time, change your 
retirement plan contribution. 
Additional information about our retirement plans may be viewed on the Wilkes Portal 
by clicking on the Administrative Tab and selecting Human Resources, Benefit 
Information.  
  

 

  

 2024 RETIREMENT PLAN CONTRIBUTION LIMITS 

The Internal Revenue Service announced the following dollar limitations for 
403(b) plans for the tax year 2024: 

 

If you are under the age of 50, your annual maximum is $23,000. 
 

If you are over age 50, your annual maximum is $30,500. 
 

Keep in mind the double–tax benefit of 403(b) contributions.  First, all of 
your contributions go into the plan on a pre-tax basis (federal and most 
states) so your current tax bill will be reduced.  Second, all plan 
accumulations grow tax-deferred, so any investment earnings are not 
eroded by current income taxes. 
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